

Fishergate Newsletter 14

Tel: School 01904 555335 Absence Line 553869

FISHERGATE Primary School

28th June 2018

What beautiful weather we have been having! I know that I will probably completely jinx that by writing the following sentence, so apologies in advance! Please remember to send your child with sun cream (ready applied if appropriate), a hat and a water bottle. The playground and field have very little shade and the children are out for more than long enough to get burnt if they aren't protected.

I hope that you have all had a chance to see our twitter feed – it is embedded on the home page of the website if you are struggling to access it. I think that it gives a really good snapshot of day-to-day happenings at Fishergate.

We have been busy in the last few weeks. The school council have visited Barstow House, the Friends ran a very popular Football Charity Evening, the whole school has taken part in Clean Air Day, some children organised a sponsored chess day, KS1 have had trips to the Cemetery and the Yorkshire Wildlife Park, Year 5/6s have spent the day at Bridlington, we all enjoyed a World Cup Day and we have had house sports competitions. Wow — no wonder the grown-ups are all slightly weary! Thank you to all involved for such a diverse range of activities.

Next week I hope to see as many of you as possible at the sports days and the summer fair. There will be a non-uniform day next Monday (2nd July) to help supply items needed for the summer fair.

Finally, we are on the look-out for parent governors again. We will send letters out on Friday about elections for two new governors. Please consider putting yourself forward for this very important role. If you would like to know more about what the job entails then don't hesitate to catch me for a chat.

THE BLOOM MINIATURE GARDEN COMPETION

Nineteen of our lovely Fishergate children have been taking part in creating a Forest Schools Fairies Wheelbarrow Project. They have called it FFF!

The Lord Mayor is eager to see them and will be paying a visit to York Explore Library where the barrows will be on display on the lawns outside from 5th-8th July. He will judge their 'Best in Show' on Saturday 7th July at 2.30pm.

Please come along if you can with all your family and friends and support Project FFF!

OUTSTANDING LUNCH MONEY

There are currently far too many outstanding lunch accounts. Please, please can lunch accounts be kept up to date. School really cannot be responsible for covering unpaid lunches.

Please note that if your child is in Year 6, their account MUST be at zero balance before they leave Fishergate.